
 

Notice 
Dated: 27-1-2017 

Due to unfavourable weather conditions and prediction of rain by the meteorological 

department the BONFIRE is postponed to Saturday the 4th February 2017. Timings will 

remain the same. Passes will still be available. 

 

Sr.Roohi Ghouri   

Principal  

 


